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The Minister for Family, Youth and Community Affairs will this year not be sending 
Christmas cards. Instead, the money saved, £100, will be donated to the local 
Alzheimer’s and Dementia Support Group. 
 
The cheque will be presented by the Hon J Netto to a representative of the 
Alzheimer’s and Dementia Support Group at 10.00 am on Monday 13 December at 
14 Governor’s Parade. 
 
 
 


